
 

 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 827 
 

Asked on Tuesday, 19 November 2013 
 
 
 
MRS MADDERN asked the Minister for Transport and Main Roads (MR EMERSON)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Minister advise the traffic numbers using the intersection of Ann and Ferry Streets, 
Maryborough? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Maryborough for the question. 
 
The latest Annual Average Daily Traffic volumes recorded by the Department of Transport and 
Main Roads for all vehicles travelling in both directions on Maryborough–Hervey Bay Road 
(locally known as Ferry Street) near the Ann Street intersection was 15,138 vehicles (2012 
figure). 
 
 


